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The AHA applauds Kathleen Sebelius’s commitment to improving health care and expanding 

access to care for all.  Her work to extend coverage to millions of Americans will be part of her 

legacy.  While shepherding through some of the biggest changes in health care, Sebelius always 

had an open door and listened to hospital leaders on issues affecting the field.      

 

We look forward to working with Office of Management and Budget Director Sylvia Mathews 

Burwell to advance better health for the patients and communities we serve. 
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